Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: agency social workers 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked for:

The total amount spent on agency temporary staff between January 21 – December 21 for the following categories:
	Social Work (Qualified)

	AHP’s (Allied health professionals)


Answer:
	Social Work (Qualified)
	 £1,813,417

	AHP’s (Allied health professionals)
	 £61,000


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
